
Concealed Handgun Licensing Bureau 
New Handgun License 

 
The Concealed Handgun Licensing Bureau is proud to announce the production of a new 
license.  The new license contains enhanced security features and improved teslin, which 
are designed to discourage counterfeiting and tampering.   
 
The new Concealed Handgun License production will begin in September 2008.   
  

 


